
  Graduate Administrators’ Council (GAC) 
Minutes for Thursday, October 16, 2014 

Koch Hall Board Room 
9:00 am to 10:30 am 

 
Attendees:  Robert Wojtowicz, Chair, Andres Sousa-Poza, David Earnest





funding should include a plan to enlarge the program along with data to support the 
request.  By doing this, the request will be more effective.  
 
Dr. Dickinson said there should be a way to speed up the process.  Bill Heffelfinger said 
they now will accept unofficial transcripts with the student’s admission application.  This 
makes it much easier for the student to apply.  Dr. Dickinson asked if they had top quality 
applicants could the decision to admit them be made more quickly.  Heffelfinger advised 
that if you have unofficial transcripts, the graduate program director can admit the student 
immediately, as long as everything else is in order. 
 
Heffelfinger also said that program numbers by concentration are available in Insight.  He 
will be talking about that at the Graduate Administration Workshop. 
 
Dr. Wojtowicz advised that there was no penalty for not meeting projections, but it would 
be important to follow-up to see what can be done.  Heffelfinger also said that the 
projections are to help the graduate program directors.  Admissions can help them to 
make it happen. 
 
Dr. Mukkamala suggested that Bill Heffelfinger and Dr. Wojtowicz meet with each 

-



Graduate Administration Workshop – Panel Participants 
 

• Dr. Wojtowicz asked for volunteers to participate in a discussion panel at the upcoming 
Graduate Administration Workshop.  Bryan Payne, David Selover, and Bonnie Van 
Lunen all agreed to participate. 

 
Catalog Issues – Identifying a Program’s Core Courses 
 

• Dr. Wojtowicz has met with Gail Dickinson and David Earnest to discuss their respective 


